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Thinking 
 

• List of Photoshop tools 
& techniques needed to 
complete the project 

 

Incomplete, 
or not 
submitted for 
evaluation. 

 

List of Photoshop tools and 
techniques needed to 
complete the project were 
submitted and it includes 
just the very essential tools.  

 

List of Photoshop tools 
and techniques needed to 
complete the project were 
submitted and it includes 
all the essential tools and 
a brief description of 
techniques.                 

 

List of Photoshop tools 
and techniques needed to 
complete the project were 
submitted and it includes 
all the essential tools and 
a clear description of 
techniques.                 

 

List of Photoshop tools 
and techniques needed to 
complete the project were 
submitted and it includes 
a comprehensive list of 
tools and a detailed 
description of techniques.                
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Application 
   

• Consider the overall 
visual appeal of the 
students’ 
transformation into a 
Day of the Dead Mask 

Incomplete, or 
does not meet 
the 
assignment 
criteria. 

A limited level of visual 
appeal is apparent in the 
students’ Photoshop 
transformation into a Day of 
the Dead Mask. 

There is some visual 
appeal that is apparent in 
the students’ Photoshop 
transformation into a Day 
of the Dead Mask. 

 There is an obvious visual 
appeal that is apparent in 
the students’ Photoshop 
transformation into a Day 
of the Dead Mask 

There is a strong visual 
appeal that is apparent in 
the students’ Photoshop 
transformation into a Day 
of the Dead Mask. 

  

//4455 
 

     Knowledge 
   

• Appropriate use of 
Photoshop tools to 
achieve the desire 
effects. 

Students’ choice of 
Photoshop tools to achieve 
his/her desired effects is 
intelligible.  
 

Students’ choice of 
Photoshop tools to 
achieve his/her desired 
effects is intelligible and 
used with some skill. 

Students’ choice of 
Photoshop tools to 
achieve his/her desired 
effects is intelligible and 
used with noticeable skill. 

Students’ choice of 
Photoshop tools to 
achieve his/her desired 
effects is intelligible and 
used with considerable 
skill. 
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Communication 
   

• Reflection paragraph 
expressing what 
student feels is 
successful and what 
they might do 
differently. 
  

Incomplete, 
or does not 
meet the 
assignment 
criteria. 

Reflection paragraph is 
submitted and it presents an 
adequate but limited 
expression of what the 
student thought was 
successful and what they 
would do differently. 

Reflection paragraph is 
submitted and it presents 
an adequate expression of 
what the student thought 
was successful and what 
they would do differently. 

Reflection paragraph is 
submitted and it presents 
a well-defined expression 
of what the student 
thought was successful 
and what they would do 
differently. 

Reflection paragraph is 
submitted and it presents 
a thoughtful and 
comprehensive expression 
of what the student 
thought was successful 
and what they would do 
differently. 
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CCRRIITTEERRIIAA  
Not Yet… 

Below 
50%  

LLEEVVEELL   11   
50-59% 

Beginning  

LLEEVVEELL   22   
60-69% 

Developing 

LLEEVVEELL   33   
70-79%  

Accomplished 

LLEEVVEELL   44 
80-100% 

Exemplary 
MMAARRKK  




